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Beyer, Jim R

From: info@kennebecriverangler.com
Sent: Thursday, July 19, 2018 4:02 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Cc: Allaboutangling@yahoo.com
Subject: Petition to Intervene

On behalf of Kennebec River Angler, KRA, I would like to file to 
intervene regarding CMP’s proposed power line project, 
NECEC.   Specifically we feel more environmental studies should be done 
in regards to how the project affects native brook trout habitat within the 
watershed. We would also like to see data regarding the economic impact 
of having a visible power  corridor within the Upper Kennebec River 
gorge will have on local businesses, namely the rafting and fishing 
businesses that operate in the gorge.  
  
Repectfully submitted, 
Chris Russell 
Kennebec River Angler 
PO Box 59 
Caratunk, ME 04925 
207-672-3408 


